
    

WHO KILLED JEWEL DEWAYNE BENDOLPH? 

UP TO $5000 REWARD 
Crime Stoppers of Metro Alabama and the Jefferson County Sheriff’s Office need the public’s 
assistance. 

Jewel Dewayne Bendolph was reported missing from Birmingham on March 3, 2024. Tragically, 
he was found deceased in Pinson on March 5, 2024. The Jefferson County Sheriff’s Office is 
conducting a homicide investigation related to his death.  

If you have any information about this crime, please contact Crime Stoppers of Metro Alabama. 
You remain anonymous, and if your tip leads to an arrest, you could be eligible for a CASH 
REWARD of up to $5,000. 

       
       
                                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                            VICTIM: JEWEL DEWAYNE BENDOLPH 

TIP LINE 

(205) 254-7777 

Call: 205-254-7777 | Facebook: Crime Stoppers of Metro Alabama | Facebook 
Website: Crime Stoppers – Make a Call Make a Difference (crimestoppersmetroal.org) 

https://www.facebook.com/CrimeStoppersMetroAL
https://crimestoppersmetroal.org/

